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Dear Friend, 

Hello. My name is Norma Jean Foster. I have been a resident of Kentucky for sixty nine years. I am 
writing this letter in reference to the proposed Kentucky Power rate hike. Such a rate hike would be a 
financial burden to me as I already receive housing assistance. I am an elderly person who is retired and 
has no retirement except for social security. 

I retired from a minimum wage job and my social security is barely enough to live on. 

I wish to be exempt from this proposed rate hike. I realize that this is a difficult and challenging time for 
Kentucky Power but I struggle with difficult times just to pay my bills. Please do not do this to the senior 
citizens that are on a fixed income. 

Thank you for your time. 


